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Effective Tuesday, December 13, 2022, all forensic evidence submissions 
will be made at the new SLED Forensic Services Laboratory located at 4700 
Broad River Road, Columbia SC, 29210. Law Enforcement personnel should 
enter through the first gate on the right and proceed to the second gate where 
contact should be made using the intercom system. Once entry is permitted, 
there will be reserved parking spaces on the left for the Evidence Control 
Department. 
 
Please direct any questions to Captain Emily B. Reinhart at 803-260-0919 or 
call the Forensic Services Laboratory at 803-896-7300.     


